
 

 
23 February 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We've listened to feedback from our students following our successful Club Fest last month, and 
can offer some new options in our Clubs Timetable for this half term, including very 
popular Dodgeball, starting straight away! 
 
Please take a look at what's on each day of the week for your year group and encourage your 
young personetab to think about trying something new, if they aren't already attending a Club; it 
is so good for student's development and well-being. 
 
Our Cheerleading Squad is back from Monday 26 February too - details can be found 
here: Carrington Cheerleading Squad 
 
 

https://www.carringtonschool.org/assets/Documents/Attachments/Clubs-for-Spring-2-2024.pdf
https://www.carringtonschool.org/assets/Documents/Attachments/Cheerleading-team-January-2024.pdf

